
KEEDYSVILLE PLANNING AND ZONING                                          
MEETING  April 8, 2013  7PM 
 
Attending members:  Randy Burns, Don Weigel, Dave Bajuscak, and Matt Hull 

 
Also attending: Mary Robertson 

 
Minutes from February’s and March’s meetings were read and approved.   
 
Old Business:  Matt said that shrubs and brush have been trimmed at the Spring House.  
Also, some of the untagged cars have been moved, and others are being checked out. 
 
There was no New Business. 
 
Motion was made by Dave to adjourn the meeting. Don seconded. All agreed.  The 
meeting adjourned at 7:09 PM. 


